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MAR 2 5 2015

CERTIFIED MAIL
(Return Receipt Requested)

Jon Adams, District Manager
Timpanogos Special Service District
P.O. Box 923

American Fork, UT 84003

Dear Mr. Adams:
Subject: UPDES Permit UT0023639, Timpanogos Special Service District

Enclosed is a draft copy of the UPDES Renewal Permit No. UT0023639, the Fact Sheet Statement of
Basis, and the Public Notice for your facility. This information will also be made available on-line at
http://www.waterquality.utah.gov/PublicNotices/index.htm.

If you have any questions with regards to this matter, please contact Matthew Garn at (801) 536-4381.

Sincerely, M
/ )

Kim Shelley, Manager
UPDES Engineering Section

KS:MG:EV:ph

Enclosures (6): 1. Letter to Newspaper (DWQ-2015-004187)

2. Public Notice (DWQ-2015-004188)

3. Draft Fact Sheet Statement of Basis (DWQ-2015-003261)
4. Waste Load Analysis (DWQ-2015-004185)

5. Antidegradation Review (DWQ-2015-004192)

6

. Draft Permit (DWQ-2015-003262)

cc: Amy Clark, EPA Region VIII (w/ encl) (via e-mail)
Bryce Larsen, Utah County Health Department (w/o encl)
Greg Sheehan, Utah Division of Wildlife Resources (w/o encl)
Chris Cline, U.S. Fish & Wildlife Services (w/o encl) email
Jason Gipson, Chief, Utah Regulatory Office, U.S. Corps of Engineers (w/o encl)
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